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CHARTER& TOUR BUS DRIVERS ON ASSIGNMENT!

Bus Drivers looking for kindness and courtesy @their coffee, lunch & dinner stops.

(PRWEB) May 12, 2001 -- BUS DRIVERS ON ASSIGNMENT!

Charter and Tour Bus Drivers will start their busy season in just a few more days. Over the period of about four
months, thousands of people will travel via luxury Motorcoach, formally known as buses. Starting from one
end of the country to the other including Canada, drivers will transport people of all ages, national and social
groups. However this year there is one change, all drivers are on assignment.

Drivers have the choice of choosing where they stop for Lunch, dinner, or elsewhere. Their assignment, should
they choose to accept it, Is to report any and all places that display a lack of kindness or common courtesy to
them and their group.

When negative reports are received by Motorcoach drivers.com, reports will be verified via e-mail or telephone
from the manager of the establishment. Drivers will then be notified and routed to a different stop.
Conversely, any stops that show they appreciate our business will be patronized.

Any businesses that wish to have buses stop @ their places for coffee, lunch, or dinner, please visit us @
http://www.MotorCoachDrivers.com
Invite a bus to lunch!
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Contact Information
J.Drake
MotorCoachDrivers.com
http://www.motorcoachdrivers.com
315-858-3048

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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